EXHIBIT 8



From: Mike MclLachlan [mailto:mike@mclachlan-law.com]

Sent: Friday, January 01, 2016 11:04 PM

To: Robert G. Kuhs

Cc: William Sloan; Richard Zimmer (RZimmer@clifford-brownlaw.com); Scott K. Kuney (skuney@youngwooldridge.com);

Michael Fife (MFife@bhfs.com); Michael Duane Davis; Bloyce@lebeauthelen.com; Bill Brunick
(bbrunick@bmblawoffice.com); Lee McElhaney (Imcelhaney@bmklawplc.com); Chris Sanders (cms@eslawfirm.com);
Janet Goldsmith (goldsmith.janet@gmail.com); Dan Oleary

Subject: RE: AV watermaster meeting

Here is the article. Our invites to the first watermaster meeting must be in the mail.

Mike McLachlan
Law Offices of Michael D. McLachlan, APC
44 Hermosa Avenue
Hermosa Beach, CA 90254
Office: 310-954-8270
Fax: 310-954-8271
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From: Robert G. Kuhs [mailto:rgkuhs@kuhsparkerlaw.com]

Sent: Friday, January 01, 2016 7:03 PM

To: Mike McLachlan

Cc: William Sloan; Richard Zimmer (RZimmer@clifford-brownlaw.com); Scott K. Kuney (skuney@youngwooldridge.com);
Michael Fife (MFife@bhfs.com); Michael Davis (Michael.Davis@greshamsavage.com); Bloyce@lebeauthelen.com; Bill
Brunick (bbrunick@bmblawoffice.com); Lee McElhaney (Imcelhaney@bmklawplc.com); Chris Sanders
(cms@eslawfirm.com); Janet Goldsmith (goldsmith.janet@gmail.com)

Subject: Re: AV watermaster meeting

None.
Sent from my iPhone

OnJan 1, 2016, at 2:26 PM, Mike MclLachlan <mike@mclachlan-law.com> wrote:

Are any of you aware of a scheduled meeting to discuss watermaster selection? My
client states that the AV Press ran a front page story on the judgment, and stated that a
meeting will be held on January 21 at Lancaster City Hall. The stated purpose was to set
up the watermaster organization.

Do any of you have further details on this?

Mike McLachlan
Law Offices of Michael D. McLachlan, APC
44 Hermosa Avenue
Hermosa Beach, CA 90254
Office: 310-954-8270
Fax: 310-954-8271





